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PURPOSE OF WORKSHOP 
To present updated concept options and receive feedback on the preferred approach for Hutt Street and O’Connell 
Street, responding to the Council decision dated 27 June 2023. 

 

 
KEY QUESTIONS 
What are Council Members’ views on the options provided for O’Connell Street & Hutt Street? 

Do Council Members support bringing forward (to 2024/25) the construction of a small section of O’Connell Street 
to align with the completion of the 88 O’Connell development? 
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